
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to dockets 20230001. 

We will send the 01 letter. 

John Plescow 
Monday, February 6, 2023 9:51 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Friday, February 03, 2023 3:01 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Friday, February 03, 2023 9:07 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

From: contact@psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 7:04 PM 

To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; rsbryars@gmail.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 

Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: robert bryars 
Company: 
Primary Phone: 8502931737 
Secondary Phone: 
Email Address: rsbryars@gmail.com 
Response requested? yes 
Comments: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/6/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00908-2023 

Once again, after FPL took over from Gulf Power, we as consumers see yet another rate increase. Your 
orginaztion should be called the Public Utitlites Commision. Since this takeover all electric rates have gone up 
to the point that retires and those on Social Security can't pay their bills. Now we have deal with another rate 
increase. Why should anyone take what your organization as truth. 
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